
PLEASE DISPLAY THIS PERMIT ON YOUR DASHBOARD 
 

 
 

PARKING ON THE MENLO COLLEGE CAMPUS 
Parking is available in four primary lots along the perimeter of the campus. A limited number 
of parking spaces on campus are reserved for express purposes, such as areas marked as fire 
lanes, spaces for Zipcars, electric car recharging, loading zones, and handicapped access. 
Parking in any of these areas at any time without authorization will result in a citation and/or 
immediate towing; in addition, the town of Atherton will issue citations for all handicap and 
fire lane violations.  

 

 
SECURITY 
While all parking lots are lighted and patrolled by a security officer, ensure your vehicle is 
secured at all times; doors should be locked, windows closed, and alarm activated if 
available.  The Menlo College Security Office can be reached any time at (650) 400-5837. 

 
NO LIABILITY 
Menlo College provides space for parking. No bailment is created, and the College is not 

responsible for loss of, or damage to, vehicles or their contents. 
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Please call Campus Security @ 650.400.5837 if you require assistance. 



 

 


